

Shaw Clifton General

Kenneth Baillie Commissioner Territorial Commander

Jeffrey Smith Major Divisional Commander

DOING THE MOST GOODSM

Corps & Community Center

946 New Hampshire St. - P. O. Box 1177 Lawrence, Kansas 66044-8177 p: 785-843-4188 f: 785-843-1716 www.salarmy-mokan.org

Captains Wesley and Susan Dalberg, Corp Officers

RECEIVED

MAR 3 1 2009

CITY MANAGERS OFFICE LAWRENCE, KS

March 26, 2009

David Corliss
City Manager
6 East 6th
Lawrence, KS 66044

Dear Mr. Corliss:

The Salvation Army would like to request \$15,000 of the \$40,000 the City Commission set aside in the FY 2009 budget to provide emergency shelter and a warming/cooling center to homeless individuals and families in Lawrence.

We have a stanch commitment to help the most impoverished of the Lawrence community. We, therefore, are working closely with the Community Commission on Homelessness, in streamlining services provided. We would like to thank the Lawrence City Commission for your continual support of our programs.

Sincerely,

Wesley Dalberg, Captain Corps Administrator